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This year’s Science of Science Funding NBER workshop, with the support of the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation, will be held July 16 and 17 in Cambridge, MA  at the Royal Sonesta,  as part of the yearly NBER Summer Institute.

In preparation for the meeting, we invite individuals to submit papers which improve our understanding of the organization of Science Funding and its impact. We are particularly looking for papers introducing/discussing new topics or new methodologies/data for studying Science Funding issues.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.

Submissions should be made on the NBER website by 12:00 noon (EDT) on March 18, 2020 through the following link 
http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20PRSF

Authors will be notified in late April regarding the status of their 
submission.

We also invite you to send suggestions regarding special topics to organize sessions or panels around, which you see as relevant to the initiative. You can send these directly to us (reinhilde.veugelers@kuleuven.be and pstephan@gsu.edu)
by March 15th.

With best wishes,

Paula Stephan and Reinhilde Veugelers
